
 

 
 

 

   

 

Stronger together since 1999 

Building a safe, sustainable, welcoming community.  

393 PARKSIDE DRIVE, MOUNT FOREST  
LION ROY GRANT POOL AND BATH HOUSE DEMOLITION 

NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION 
 

October 11, 2024 

The Township of Wellington North wishes to advise you of the Lion Roy Grant Pool and Bath 
House Demolition project at 393 Parkside Drive in Mount Forest.   

Construction activities will begin on Tuesday October 15, 2024, with anticipated restoration work 
to be completed by November 15, 2024.  This contract was awarded to Yard Weasels Inc of 
Fergus, Ontario. 

Please note that all streets will remain open.   

Project plans can be viewed at  https://www.wellington-north.com/government/capital-projects. 

 

Regards, 
Tammy Stevenson, C.E.T.  
Senior Project Manager 
519-848-3620 Ext. 4629 
tstevenson@wellington-north.com 


